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If you currently drive

Leave the car at home
Why not take the bus to remove the stress and avoid 
navigating the disruption. You can also save money on 
petrol and parking. If you live near a ferry wharf, take 
ride in on Sydney’s most beautiful Harbour.

Travel earlier or later
Start your day earlier and enjoy some time to yourself or 
start the day later. For a smoother journey, try travelling 
before 7am and after 9am on Tuesdays, Wednesdays 
and Thursdays.

If you catch the bus now

Travel earlier or later
Start your day earlier and enjoy some time to yourself or 
start the day later. For a smoother journey, try travelling 
before 7am and after 9am, to limit the delays you 
experience on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays.

Road Upgrades on 
Warringah Freeway

Road Upgrades on Warringah Freeway
Avoid delays on Military Road

We are making improvements to Sydney roads, to 
make it safer and easier for all of us to get around. ​

From 16 June 2023, there may be delays to your 
journey if you commute on Military Road. Traffic 
conditions will change along Falcon Street requiring 
buses and general traffic to merge into the one lane. 
This may cause queuing along Military Road during 
busy periods. ​

​To avoid delays on your journey to work, we 
recommend making some changes to how you travel.

Information for people travelling from 
Northern Beaches or Lower North Shore

Trip Planner
See how easy it is to make this change. 
Use Trip Planner to find  our best route 
to the office.

Transport for NSW

Transport for NSW 

https://www.transport.nsw.gov.au

